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The Township of McNab/Braeside is pleased to announce the 
Tour de Poutine will continue for 2020 and occur between 
September 9th and October 12th.  This cycling event was a 
popular attraction last season, as riders left from Red Pine Bay 
and cycled upwards of 25km and ended their journeys at Betty’s 
Chips in Braeside with a free refreshment and poutine sample 
courtesy of this local business.  This year, cyclists can participate 
by registering at the Township office, at which time you will 
receive a map in your event registration kit. The official route is 
also online and cyclists can substitute their own alternate routes, 
however only the first 50 registrants will receive a gift certificate 
for Betty’s world famous poutine, a beverage and surprise swag 
compliments of McNab/Braeside Township, Betty’s Chips and 
OVCATA.  The registration kit can be picked up at the Township 
office and the cost to participate is only $10.  For more 
information, please email recreation@mcnabbraeside.com or 
 flatrapids@gmail.com  
Tour de Poutine 2020 is surely going to be an event to remember 
this fall and if you can submit a photo to social media, please use 
the hashtag #2020tourdepoutine.  Information will be posted on 
the McNab/Braeside facebook page, on twitter @MBTRec and on 
the Township website (www.mcnabbraeside.com)  
For further info, please contact Geoff Patterson at (613) 316-
2549 or 623-5756 x 226 
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